pempano | DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
r‘ beaCh David L. Recor, ICMA-CM, Development Services Director

Florida’s Warmest Welcome E: david.recor@copbfl.com | P: 954.786.4664 | F: 954.786.4504

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM NO. 18-344

TO: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager

VIA: David L. Recor, ICMA-CM, Director of Development Services "yb%/
VIA: Jennifer Gomez, AICP, Assistant Director of Development Services* ’S@
FROM: Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner#173

SUBJECT: Request to Postpone Hidden Harbour LUPA & Related Agreement
DATE: September 6, 2018

As you may recall, the second reading of the Hidden Harbour Land Use Plan Amendment (LUPA) Ordinance (File ID:
16-32) was heard at the June 26th City Commission hearing, at which time the applicant requested a postponement
to the September 11th meeting. A companion item to the LUPA was placed on the same agenda regarding staffing
for evaculation shelters, and the Commission made a motion to postpone that item to be heard at the same time
(File ID: 18-400). Since that time, the applicant held a neighborhood meeting on August 14, where approximately 70
people attended.

The applicant has requested another postponement to October 9, 2018, in order to have additional neighborhood
meetings. | am attaching the email that was sent by the applicant. As requested by the Commission, staff will be
advertising and sending out notifications to an enlarged circumference area before the item is heard by the
Commission. Staff is reccommending both of these items (Iltem 22 & 23) on the September 11t City Commission
Agenda be postponed to October 9, 2018.

pompanobeachfl.gov 100 West Atlantic Boulevard | Pompano Beach, FL 33060 | Phone: 954-786-4600

G:\Zoning 2009\Rezonings & LUPA's\2015\15-91000001 - LUPA AMP IV Hidden Harbour\CC\CM Memo Request to Postpone Hidden Harbour
LUPA & Related Agreement 2.doc




Maggie Barszewski

Subject: FW: Hidden Harbour

From: Graham Penn <GPenn@brzoninglaw.com>

Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 2:17 PM

To: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com>; David Recor <David.Recor@copbfl.com>
Subject: Hidden Harbour

The applicant has determined it would be best to have some more time to keep working with the residents, etc.

Can we avoid advertising for September and push it to October?

Graham Penn

Bercow Radell Fernandez & Larkin

" BERCOW RADELL
" FErNANDEZ & LARKIN

ZOMING. LAND USE AND ENVIRONMENTAL LAW




